
Sidmouth Drive, Ruislip, Middlesex, HA4 0BY
T: 01895 464064 F: 01895 675331

E: office@ruisliphigh.org.uk
www.ruisliphigh.com

Headteacher: Gareth Davies BSc (Econ), MA

8th November 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: POPPY APPEAL

I am pleased to be able to inform you that we will once again be participating in this year’s Poppy Appeal. Poppies
will be on sale at the school and will be available to students during tutor time and as they enter school in the
morning, should they wish to make a donation. Poppies will be on sale from Wednesday 8th November until
Friday 10th November.

We are normally a cashless school; however, if your child would like to support please can they bring money into
school in order to donate to the Poppy Appeal.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Julius Joseph
Teacher of Computer Science
Head of Year 9
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